
NOTICE OF SPECIAL SESSION 
 

JEFFERSON COUNTY COMMISSION 
 

 
 
 The County Commission of Jefferson County will hold a Special Session 

on Friday, November 19, 2021, at 9:30 a.m. in the County Commission 

Meeting Room located at the Old Charles Town Library, 200 E. Washington 

Street, Charles Town, WV. 

 
The purpose of the meeting is regarding the proposed changes in 

magisterial districts, precincts and polling place locations. These changes are 

being made due to a shift in population in accordance with the most recent 

Census.  Once approved this will be a permanent change effective with the 

May 10, 2022 Primary Election. 

An interactive draft map will be posted at www.jeffersoncountywv.org 

for public viewing.  Any interested party can send comments and questions to 

Nikki Painter at npainter@jeffersoncountywv.org.  

 
 

By the Order of the Jefferson County Commission 
Stephen Stolipher, President 

 

This meeting will be accessible live through GoToWebinar. Invites will be posted on 

Facebook and email alerts. 

The meeting will be limited to the number of in-person attendees due to COVID 19 

restrictions.  Five (5) attendees will be allowed in the meeting room at a time.  Please 

email info@jeffersoncountywv.org no later than 9:00 a.m. prior to the meeting to be added 

to the list for in-person attendance.    
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